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22nd April 2022 
 
Circular 012/22 
  
 
Re: Paxlovid™ (PF-07321332 + ritonavir) 
 
 
Dear Doctor, 
 
Please find enclosed a communication from Prof Michael Barry, Clinical Lead of the HSE Medicines 
Management Programme to GPs in respect of Paxlovid™. 
 
GPs have been asked to involve the patient’s nominated pharmacy at an early stage in considering 
whether a patient is suitable for Paxlovid™ and if seeking assistance from the NMIC to copy the pharmacy 
into such communications. 
 
Information for patients and the public is available on the HSE website: 
https://www2.hse.ie/conditions/paxlovid/.  
 
As matters evolve, further information will be available on the MMP website at 
www.hse.ie/yourmedicines.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Shaun Flanagan 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement      


